
Minutes of Service of Installation 
Melanie Marsh-Baum 

Community Presbyterian Church 
January 12, 2020 

A commission of the Presbytery of St. Augustine met at the Community Presbyterian 
Church on Sunday, January 12, 2020, to install the Rev. Melanie Marsh-Baum as Pastor 
of the church. The meeting, which began before the 4:00 p.m. installation service, was 
opened with prayer by Rev. Diane Wilson, Presbytery Moderator. 

The members of the commission were: Judith Bullen (RE - Fort King), E.K. Cottrell (RE 
- Community), Laurie Furr-Vancini (TE - Palms), Larry Green (TE - Gainesville
Counseling Center); David Lee (TE - Highlands United), Mary T. Mickel (RE -
Woodlawn) Diane Wilson (TE - Presbytery Moderator/First Starke). Mary T. Mickel
served as the clerk of the commission.

Rev. Amy Miracle preached the sermon. After the sermon, the commission proceeded to 
conduct the installation.  The candidate responded to the constitutional questions with 
affirmative answers, and she was charged by the Revs. Patrick Harley and Amanda 
Osenga. The congregation was charged by Revs. Amy Star Redwine and Derek Starr 
Redwine. The commission welcomed Rev. Marsh-Baum as the installed Pastor of the 
Community Presbyterian Church. 

Rev. Marsh-Baum pronounced the benediction, which served as the closing prayer of the 
commission.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Mickel 
Clerk of the Commission  
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